
• We believe the land use designation for the Marks

Ranch must insure that Residential Development

Never Occurs on the Marks Ranch!

• The current designation says that public facilities are

appropriate. We agree!

• We believe that if the Marks Ranch isn’t used for the

educational purposes for which it was donated to St.

John’s College, it should become part of  Toro

Regional Park, or otherwise remain as Open Space.

• We urge the County Supervisors to adopt a General Plan

that meets these criteria!

Pet i t ion to the Monterey County Board of  Superv isors

S AV E T H E M A R K S R A N C H !
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P L E A S E  P R I N T  I N F O R M A T I O N

MAIL COMPLETED PETITIONS TO: Land Watch Monterey County • Box 1876 • Salinas, CA 93902


